
 

From: Karin Anette Pedersen [mailto:kaape@mst.dk]  
Sent: 21 August 2018 08:36 
To: Norfolk Vanguard 
Subject: Answers to your mail regaring Norfolk Vanguard Offshore Wind Farm Transboundary 
Notification 
 
Dear Conor Rafferty, 
 
I hereby confirm receipt of your notification and that the proposed schedule is acceptable. 
 
At the same time, I would like to draw attention to the fact that all inquiries in connection with the 
Espoo Convention must be made to me, as Jan Bækgaard no longer works at the Danish 
Environmental Protection Agency 
 
 
Best regards 
 
Karin Anette Pedersen 
Point of Contact for Notification ( Espoo) | Landskab & Skov 
+45 72 54 47 42 | +45 93 58 80 94 | kaape@mst.dk 
 
Ministry of Environment and Food of Denmark 
Environmental Protection Agency | Haraldsgade 53 | 2100 Copenhagen Ø | Tel. +45 72 54 20 00 | mst@mst.dk | 
mst.dk  
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